
THE CHARTER SCHOOL [2021-22]

March 30, 2021

Closing of Academic Year

Dear Parent,

The Academic Year 2020-21 is coming to a close. It is with a sense of great satisfaction that I write this

letter. It has been a phenomenal school year with a lot to be grateful and thankful for, despite the

difficult times. As I mentioned during the Annual Day address- I’m grateful to the parent community for

your great support and solidarity. At the end of the school year, we proved that ‘Together we can’.

Thank you.

The last working day for all students is Wednesday, 31st March 2021.

We have scheduled online Parent Teacher Sessions from April 5th to 9th. Your child’s class teacher

will inform you of the date and time of the PTM.

We plan to reopen for the new academic year on 1st June 2021, be it online or offline. The date for

resuming regular classes in school will depend on the State Government guidelines. We will inform you

of the exact schedule closer to the reopening.

Parent Orientation Sessions for the new academic year will be held during the last week of May.

Kindly make a note of the following:

Uniforms:

You may place the order for the school uniform and accessories with Unitech Uniforms (9895975604 /

9526117776). They will be available in School, on the following dates:-

April 7th (Wednesday) & April 8 th (Thursday) - 10 a.m. -1 p.m.

It will be good to place the order for 1 or 2 sets of uniforms, in order to avoid the last-minute rush. The

tailoring unit will need to plan their procurement, based on your orders. Hence, do avail of this

arrangement.

Textbooks & Notebooks:

Textbooks can be purchased from PCM Book Depot, Unichira, Edapally. We will be sending you the list

of prescribed textbooks for the new academic year, along with the dates when the books can be

collected from PCM.

School Transport:

Do inform us of the following at the earliest, as we need to finalize the bus routes and timings.



● Change in Pick up / Drop off point

● Discontinuation of school transport

● Wanting to avail school transport

School Office Timing:

The School Office will remain closed from April 1st to 4th and April 6 th 2021.

Working hours - 9.30 a.m. to 3.30 p.m. on weekdays

9.30 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. on Saturdays

Contact No: 0484 -2685599 / 9778412990

For Admissions: 9778412992

Mail: mail@charterschool.in

We will also be sending you a list of Enrichment activities that the children can enjoy doing, during the

holidays. Wishing you an enjoyable summer break and eagerly looking forward to having the children

back at school !

Warm regards,

Molly Cyril

Principal & Dean


